[Written in Old Jarinese, using the Likase letters]

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Ilvir:

It was so good that Ilvir led you to visit us.  Knowing that we have fellow brethren  so near to whom we can turn for counsel and aid is of great comfort.  We hope that such meetings will be more frequent.

On the matter we discussed while you were here,  there have been  changes— as, of course, there are in all things in the world— and even more so for those who will one day go back to the Brooder’s caverns.

Those to whom we are no longer providing our aid are, of course, displeased.  This is no surprise.  What is most surprising is that they have let us know that they find our services so valuable, that they are willing to pay a much higher price than they had been doing so before.  

As you know, our need for money to keep up and repair our temple is great.  It has been very difficult to keep refusing their generous offers.  Under my guidance, we have continued to do so, but this decision is not popular,  either  without  our temple or within.    

My role as chief priest has never before been in jeopardy,  but  there are hints my time here may come to an end if we continue to pursue our present path, and I do not doubt that my successor would revert to older  practices.    

Any assistance you can give that would help assure my fellow priests that our path is the right one, and one which we can maintain, would be most appreciated.

With gratitude and honor, 

Gwydion of Morric

[seal of the temple of Seafarer Ibenis]

